
 
 

 
 
 
June 14, 2024 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Eagle Lake will be holding its regular 
meeting at City Hall, 705 Parkway Avenue, on Monday, July 1, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. for the 
purpose of conducting a public meeting regarding the City of Eagle Lake’s Storm Water 
Pollution Prevention Program (SWPPP). The purpose of the public meeting is to provide 
the opportunity for the public to review and comment on the adequacy of the SWPPP. 
 

 
Jennifer J. Bromeland 
Eagle Lake City Administrator  
 

 
 


